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Ms. Papa’s Page

December 11, 2017
Parent-Teacher Conferences

Tomorrow from 4:30 – 7:00 and Wednesday from 2:30 – 4:00 are conferences in my room. I will be going over Progress Reports for the second quarter. There is a sign up sheet on Sign Up Genius. I hope you can come in.

Behavior

I am having a lot of trouble with excessive talking and playing during lessons. I know this time of year can be exciting, but there is still two more weeks of teaching and learning. Please show your support by checking your child’s behavior log each and every day. I only missed one day this year, so if your child tells you I didn’t give it to them, don’t believe them!
Supplies Needed

We are in need of Kleenex and sanitizer. If you can send some in, it would be greatly appreciated!
Our Adopted Family

There is a note coming home about a family we are trying to help for Christmas. If you are in a position to help another family, please look at the needs and have your child bring in an item. I’m sure this PACE family will deeply appreciate any help they can get to make sure their children have some gifts for Christmas.

SWAG Dressdown
Next week for $5, students who have not received a note from the Behavior Team, will be allowed to dress down all week. It can be paid anytime this week. It is for the entire week and students may not pay for only 1 day. It must be for the week. If you have questions, please contact me.

Have a great week!
